
   

  

  

  

  

BULBS for LONDON 2022 
 

THE METROPOLITAN PUBLIC GARDENS ASSOCIATION 
 

in association with   
 

                                TAYLORS BULBS OF SPALDING       

 

The prestigious Lincolnshire family 

firm Taylors Bulbs, in partnership 

with the MPGA, are once again 

offering totally free of charge a 

number of high quality bulbs to parks 

and gardens across the 33 London 

Boroughs.   
 

Since the inception of the scheme, the 

MPGA and Taylors have distributed 

spring bulbs to over a thousand 

organisations throughout the Capital, 

including public parks and gardens, 

hospices,   churchyards,   schools   and  

community gardens. These bulbs make a tremendous impact and brighten the daily 

lives of countless people.   
 

 

 
The MPGA is delighted to be working 

once again with Taylors.  This year they 

are offering a ‘Lucky Dip’ fixed package 

of around 400 bulbs of four or five 

different varieties. 
 
 

 

 

Please note we have a limited number of bulbs to offer and unfortunately we cannot 

fulfil all the requests we receive.   For those who are successful the bulbs will be 

made available promptly and should be planted before Christmas. 
 

 

For your application to be considered,  

please complete all sections of the attached  

form and email it as soon as possible to  

shirley@mpga.org.uk 

 

 
       Hackney Parklets 

 
 

 
                    

 

 
 

 

Gloucester Square Hackney 

 

 

Arlington Square, Islington 

Gloucester Square, Hackney 
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